


Financial Update 
November 20, 2016                                     $4,121.75 
 
Prayer Concerns 
If you have a need that you would like our prayer team to take before the Lord, 
please contact Vern and Phyllis Peterson (519-631-4987). 
 
Health Needs 
Sadie Dryfhout, Vera Garrod, Barb Keating, Keith and Barb Vernum, Sandra 
Wallman, Linda Watts, Grace Wilson, David Winder, Alex and Grace Wood 
 
Shut-Ins 
Iva Baker, Walt Carter, George Clarke, Bill and Pat Dean, Rhoda Dean, Coby 
Fondse, Joan Giles, Ferne Jameson, Frank Krack, Vonne Mannering, Doreen 
Martin, Vi McLorn, Glen Rice, Lorna Shaw, Cassie Stafford, Mary Alice Vezina, 
Donna Williams 
 
Need Prayer? 
If you would like someone to pray with you, please make your way to the prayer 
room across from the nursery at the end of the service. Volunteers will be waiting 
to pray with you. 
 
New Elder 
The leadership is pleased to announce that Jon Burkholder has agreed to serve 
on the Board of Elders should he be confirmed by a vote of the church 
membership at our next Family Meeting, tonight at 6:00 PM. Pass along any 
questions or concerns to Jason Keillor, the Board Chair.  
 
Baptism 
In Acts 2:38, we read, “Repent and be baptized.” Contact the church office for 
more information. 
 
 

 



“May mercy, peace, and love be multiplied to you” (Jude 1:2 ESV). We’re glad you’re here. If you’re a 
visitor or have a prayer request, please complete a grey card from the pew rack. You can place it on 
the offering plate or hand it in at the Welcome Center in the foyer. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
Christmas Drama 
To avoid disappointment, please call ahead to get on the guest list for Mercy Shelter: A Threatening 
Storm. There is no cost, but there is limited seating. 
 
Christmas Outreach 
Shopping lists for the grocery distribution to our EFBC Housing tenants are still available at the 
Welcome Center. Please bring your contributions to the church by December 4. Thank you! 

This Week at Eastwood 
 
Today 
9:30 AM – Sunday School 
10:45 AM – Pastor Tim 
1:30 PM – Mercy Shelter Rehearsal 
6:00 PM – Family Meeting 
 
Monday 
6:30 PM – Senior High 
7:00 PM – Property Meeting 
 
Tuesday 
9:30 AM – Men’s Bible Study 
9:30 AM – Women of Power 
6:30 PM – Mercy Shelter Dress Rehearsal 
 
Wednesday 
9:00 AM – Staff Prayer Meeting 
6:30 PM – Awana 
 
Thursday 
10:00 AM – Prayer Meeting 
 
Friday 
7:00 PM – Mercy Shelter Christmas Drama 
 
Saturday 
8:00 AM – Men’s Study 
9:15 AM – Worship Team Practice 
7:00 PM – Mercy Shelter Christmas Drama 
 
 
Sunday 
9:30 AM – Sunday School 
10:45 AM – Pastor Tim 
3:00 PM – Mercy Shelter Christmas Drama 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

Please note that this play is most suitable for those 12 and over. Mercy Shelter is 
geared toward an adult audience and runs approximately 75 minutes. 
 
The guest list is filling up. Notify the church office as soon as possible to reserve 
your FREE tickets. 

 

Staff 
Lead Pastor                Tim Beerman 
Worship Director   Paul Elliott 
Pastoral Intern                Thomas Fisher 
Office Administrator   Stephanie Nickel 
Custodians                 Dave and Stephanie Nickel 
Bookkeeper                 Barbara Gorman 
 
Contact Us 
Web - www.efbc.net    Email – info@efbc.net Phone – 519-633-4131 
 
Office Hours 
Monday-Thursday from 8:00 AM to 3:00 PM  
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